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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Euan, Maisie & 

Thomas 

Class 2 

Yasmin & Bethany 

Class 3 

Melissa, Blake &  

Ellie-Mae 

Class 4 

Alan & Precious 

Class 5 

Joseph & Joanna 

Class 6 

Kyarah & Fabian 

Nursery 

Amelija, Cameron, 

Alfie, Jackson & 

Natalia 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 18th January 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 88.38% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 1 

 

Early Bird 
Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 
work well with 
a partner or 

group 

On Thursday everyone in school learnt more about 
the Dog’s Trust during assembly. Class 3 and 4 also 
had a session learning more about caring for animals 
as part of their topic for this term. 
 

Today a group of children are attending a Kwik Cricket competition at 
Telford Tennis Centre. We hope they have a brilliant time and enjoy 
taking part with children from lots of other schools.  

Absence 
 

This week we have had a higher number than normal of children off 
school and nursery with high temperatures and feeling unwell.  

 
It is the time of year when coughs and colds can be 
everywhere. We have spent some time working with 

everyone to reinforce good hygiene routines to try to 
prevent the spread of bugs and germs.  

 
Washing hands after going to the toilet with 

antibacterial soap and drying them completely 
 

Blowing noses on tissues which are thrown away and 
then washing hands with soap 

 
Coughing into the bend of your elbow (rather than 

onto your hand) 
 

If your child is too unwell to come to school or nursery then please let 
the school office know (386640) so we can record this on the registers.  

 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day 

 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Supervision before and after school 
& nursery 

 

We have had some problems this week 
with older children after school. There 
are still a few who are not waiting near 

adults and we would ask again that 
older children wait with their adults 

at the end of the day.  
School is not responsible for children before the 
start or end of the school day or nursery session.  

Please make 
sure your child 

has a warm 
coat, hat and 

gloves in school 
or nursery every day. 

HELP! 
Any donations of spare clothes 
(particularly boys underwear) 

would be really appreciated. If 
your child has borrowed spares 
from school or nursery, please 

return these as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 
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